
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4th September 2019 

May Day Bank Holiday 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
May Day bank holiday in May 2020 has been moved nationally from Monday 
4th May to Friday 8th May 2020. This is to coincide with the 75th anniversary of 
VE (Victory in Europe) Day. VE Day marks the end of World War Two when 
fighting against Nazi Germany came to an end in Europe. 
 
This means that school will be closed all day on Friday 8th May 2020 and will 
be open as normal on Monday 4th May 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

Mr L Mason-Edwards 
 

Mr L Mason-Edwards 
Headteacher 

 


